Karri Anderberg

From: Lisa Dawsey Smith

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 10:55 AM

To: Jessie Dugan; City Clerk Staff

Subject: Re: Thank You - Continue to Support RFP Process

Thank you for sharing your thoughts with me as a member of the elected body.
Kind regards,
Lisa

Lisa Dawsey Smith

Alder At Large

City of Whitewater | https://www.whitewater-wi.gov
Phone: (262)510-4183

Email: LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov

"Nothing is an obstacle unless you say it is." -Wally Amos

from: sessc Dugan [

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 10:40 AM
To: Lisa Dawsey Smith <LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov>; Brienne Brown <BBrown@whitewater-wi.gov>
Subject: Thank You - Continue to Support RFP Process

Good morning,
I just sent an email to Councilmember Allen expressing my disappointment and frustration at the recent vote
regarding another attorney and deviating from the RFP process.

And I thought it just as important to THANK YOU for your votes against this. Transparency is important.
Having neighbors discuss "behind-the-scenes agendas" and "obvious bias" at block parties or while at the
Sweet Spot isn't how a community grows and thrives.

I appreciate both of you and your leadership and contributions very much.

All my best,
Jessie Dugan

The Dugan Family



Karri Anderberg

From: Lisa Dawsey Smith

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 10:54 AM
To: Virginia H. Coburn

Cc: City Clerk Staff

Subject: Re: City personnel procedure

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts with me as a member of the council.
Kind regards,
Lisa

Lisa Dawsey Smith

Alder At Large

City of Whitewater | https://www.whitewater-wi.gov
Phone: (262)510-4183

Email: LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov

"Nothing is an obstacle unless you say it is." -Wally Amos

From: Virginia H. Coburn [

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 10:05 AM

To: David Stone <dstone@whitewater-wi.gov>; Lisa Dawsey Smith <LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov>; James Allen
<JAllen@whitewater-wi.gov>

Cc: Neil Hicks <nhicks@whitewater-wi.gov>; Brienne Brown <BBrown@whitewater-wi.gov>; Jill Gerber
<jgerber@whitewater-wi.gov>; Lukas Schreiber <LSchreiber@whitewater-wi.gov>

Subject: City personnel procedure

TO: David, Lisa and Jim. I’'m very disappointed in the Council’s motion to let one member manipulate the selection of an
attorney in the dispute with the City Manager. What is the matter with the advice given by the City Attorney? Did Mr.
Allen not like the advice he was given? That is not a good reason to waste time and money getting second opinions. |
think the time has come for Mr. Allen to preside in legal and logical fashion instead of according to whim.

Thank you and regards,
Ginny Coburn

2 Coburn Ln.
Whitewater



